
  

IIS/CIR/116/2024-2025 

08/01/2025 

    

Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

Kindly be informed, as the KG students are progressing towards the next Grade in the next  

AY 2025-26, from Grade I onwards we follow a Second Language policy which is given below. 

 

Second Language: Hindi/ Urdu/ Malayalam 
 

Parents have to choose one of the above for their ward and the school encourages parents to choose their 

ward’s mother tongue as the student’s Second Language. If that is not possible, parents can choose one 

that is closest to the child’s native cultural background. However, the decision is entirely up to the 

parent and parent’s choice will be considered final. 
 

Kindly submit the Acknowledgement Slip to the respective Class Teacher on or before 15th January 

2025, Wednesday.  
 

Note: There will be no change after selecting the Second Language once it is confirmed and 

registered in the portal.  

 

Stay safe & healthy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT SLIP 

 

I have understood the Second Language policy and terms associated with it and I 

prefer to choose the below mentioned Second Language for my ward in Grade I for the next 

AY 2025-26: 

 

                Name of the Student       Second Language Chosen for Grade I  

  

 

Class & Division:   
 

Parent Name:                                                                  Parent Signature with date:    

 


